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Hermione J. Granger
Graduate Student, Witchcraft and Wizardry
University of Maine
5555 Diagon Hall
Orono, Maine 04469

June 1, 2016

Graduate Student
Government Attn: Grants Officer
University of Maine
5775 Stodder Hall
Orono, Maine 04469-5755

Dear Grants Officer,

I would like to thank the Graduate Student Government for the opportunity to attend and present
my graduate research at the annual Society for Promotion of Elfish Welfare Meeting in
Liverpool, England from April 29-May 6, 2016. This conference greatly benefitted my research
regarding the welfare of house elves, and I am grateful that the GSG was able to provide me with
$850 toward travel and conference registration fees. Funds received were spent primarily in
accordance with my original budget. I have enclosed all original receipts for my flights and
conference registration, as well as proof of presentation. Please contact me with any questions or
problems regarding the use of funds.

Sincerely,

Hermione Granger

Hermione Granger

Enclosures:
Registration Confirmation/Receipt (1)
Fund deposit transaction (1)
Lab reimbursement check transaction (1)
Proof of presentation


